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PUBLIC NOTICE 

24 July 2024 

 
 

Subject: General Public regarding false cases of impersonation using the name of 

NTA and its Officials – reg. 
 

 

The actual websites of the NTA and NEET(UG) Examination are as under : 

(i) https://www.nta.ac.in/ 

(ii) https://exams.nta.ac.in/NEET/  

 

Some unscrupulous elements are misusing the name of the NTA and its Officials through 

various websites. Some other persons are also masquerading as NTA Officials. 

 

Hence the public is informed to be aware of such impersonation or people using the 

names of NTA and its Officials for any issue related to the manipulation of OMRs in the 

case of NEET (UG)-2024 or any other examination of NTA. 

 

The General Public is advised to regularly visit the NTA website(s) 

https://www.nta.ac.in/ and https://exams.nta.ac.in/NEET/ for the latest updates 

regarding the examination. 
 

                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                          Sd/-       

       Senior Director (E&R) 
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